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The Principal’s Pen 
Associate Prinicpal’s Corner 
Chaplain’s Chat  
School Notice Board 
Student Achievements 
OSHClub 
Community Announcements 
 
 

 
 
 

Assembly – Rm 1 & 2 
Fri 11th August 

1.45pm- Undercover Area 
 
 

Keep Australia Beautiful Week 
 14th – 18th August 

 
Book Week  

21st – 25th August 
 
 

 

Start: 8:45am 
 

Recess: 10:45am – 10.55am (Eating) 

10.55am – 11.15am (Games/Movement) 
 

Lunch: 1:15pm –1.25pm (Eating) 

1.25pm – 1.45pm (Recreation) 
 

Finish: 2:45pm 

 
 
 

CROWN 

PERFORMANCE 

TUESDAY 22nd 

AUGUST 

 
 
 
 

You are all going to hear a great deal about NAPLAN within the media and from politicians over 
the next few weeks. Hopefully this may answer a number of questions,  
 
How do you boost the test scores of Australian students? The following may help many of 
you with that age old battle at home of how to get your children to eat their fruit and vegetables. 
The answer could be sitting in the crisper drawer of the fridge, according to new research. An 
Australian study has linked eating vegetables with dinner to higher NAPLAN test scores. 
Students who devoured vegetables every night achieved NAPLAN scores that were an average 
86 points higher in writing than those who steered clear of their greens. Eating vegetables had 
a significant impact on students' performance in all areas of the NAPLAN test, except for 
numeracy. Co-author Tracy Burrows, an Associate Professor in the School of Health Sciences 
at the University of Newcastle, said the connection between food and academic performance 
needed to be investigated further. One potential explanation might be that fruits and vegetables 
influence neurological activity, promoting better cognitive function. Prior research had only 
really looked at breakfast consumption. “We expanded it to include fruit and vegetable 
consumption, sweetened drinks and more discretionary choices like takeaways and junk food," 
Dr Burrows said. The research highlights that dietary intake does influence academic 
achievement. The Australian study, which involved 4200 students across years 3,5, 7 and 9, 
also found that eating more fruit was associated with higher writing scores. Students who ate 
two pieces of fruit every day achieved writing scores that were an average 17 points higher 
than those who ate fruit three to four times a week. Consuming sugar sweetened beverages 
was associated with lower test scores, particularly in reading, where students scored an 
average 46 points less than those who avoided unhealthy drinks. Suzie cooks vegetables for 
her three children family every night, packing carrots, zucchini, broccoli and mushrooms into 
pasta sauces and risottos and serving generous sides of greens with every meat dish. Her 
children Cam, 14, Ben, 11 and Sophie, 8, love vegetables and snack on cucumbers as an after-
school snack. She attributes this love of vegetables to the school community garden which runs 
from their Melbourne school. "They have learnt about the seasons, and when to eat the right 
produce – they know you eat cherries in summer. They learn about the moon and how that has 
an influence on growth," she said. She said the findings were "good news" for her 
children. While she doesn't pay too much attention to their NAPLAN results, she said they were 
all above average. The link between a good diet and better learning outcomes has been 
recognised by many governments around the world. In Victoria, the government provides 
50,000 free breakfasts every week at 500 of the state's most disadvantaged schools in a bid to 
improve students' concentration. 
 
This also occurs in WA schools and Clarkson Primary School runs a Breakfast club each 
Monday and we also have an incredibly committed team of parent volunteers who are 
working hard on our Community garden, heritage area and our Chickencoop. More 
volunteers would be fantastic and I would be happy to hear from any of our school 
community who have experience in running a successful and healthy school canteen. If 
healthy eating is going to improve the progress of our children then we should get onto 
it as soon as we can. 

 

 

Tony Shields ð Principal    
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It has been a fabulous start to Term 3 and all the students have had an amazing opportunity to 
engage in a range of NAIDOC related activities and experiences. A huge thank you to all the 
community members, teachers and to our AIEO Shauna Narrier for coordinating the weekôs 
events.   

   
 
Clarkson Primary School is delighted to announce the commencement of our Early Start 
program.  The program will commence on Thursday the 17th of August in ECE 3.  The session will 
run from 9am-11am with myself. The program is offered to any child/children enrolled in our 
Kindergarten program for 2018, but does have limited places available. 
 
Registration forms are available from the front office and will be sent out with the enrolment pack. 
 
This program is a parent stay program offering children and parents the opportunity to become 
familiar with the school setting and builds the relationships to make the transition to school a 
smooth one.  The program will focus on building the parents and childrenôs knowledge of school 
routines, fine motor skills, the independence required in school and links to the school and wider 
community services that can support families and their transition to school. 
 
For further information please contact the front office or myself at the school.  I look forward to 
seeing you there  
 

 

 

 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
A big THANK YOU to everyone who donated food items to our Breakfast Club program!  
We so appreciate your generosity. Our cupboards are now fully stocked and ready to go for the 
term. Thank you, thank you, thank you! 
 

 

   

Cherie  Pearse -  Associate Principal    

Laura  Butshiire -  Chaplain    
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ATHLETICS FACTION CARNIVAL 2017 ï CHANGE OF DATE 

**Please not there has been a change of date in this year’s Annual Faction Carnival. This event 
will now be held in week 7 on Thursday the 31st of August.  
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
Please be reminded that the uniform shop is NOW open Wednesdays and Fridays ONLY from 8am – 3.30pm for all your uniform 
requirements.  
 

WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN IS BACK 
Earn & Learn works likes this. If our school community sticks together and earns Woolworths Earn & Learn stickers (1 sticker for 
every $10 spent) we can redeem these stickers for our choice of educational resources. Promotion commenced 26th July and runs 
until the 19th September. Boxes to drop your stickers off are situated in the front office, Kindy/Pre-Primary area and the Library. We 
also have a box located outside of Woolworths in Ocean Keys.  
 
NATIONAL SCHOOLôS TREE DAY 
Year 1 and Year 2 students participated in National School’s Tree Day on Friday 28 
July. More than 56 bushtucker plants, grasses, shrubs and groundcovers were planted 
in the School’s Heritage Learnscape and in the tyres around the main playground.  
 
 
 
YEAR 6 - FUNDRAISING 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the 2017 Graduating Students “BIG WEEK OUT” 
fundraising efforts. Our next fundraiser will be in conjunction with the Annual Faction Carnival and the 
sale of “Cheer Gear” in faction colours. Stock is limited so be quick if you would like an item or two to 
cheer your team on the day. Items will be sold before school from the undercover area each day 
leading up to Carnival Day.  For more information please visit the 2017 CPS Year 6 fundraising 
facebook page. 

 
WANTED-CHRISTMAS BAUBLES 
Our very own Mrs Elieff is involved in decorating the oncology ward at PMH for Christmas this year and is in need of 4000 bright 
baubles of any size. If anyone has any spares they no longer need and they would like to donate them to a very worthy cause then 
they would be greatly appreciated. Please drop items off to Mrs Elieff at ECE5 or via the office by the end of this term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
A huge CONGRATULATIONS to the our students Emily, Sedriece and Remy for their outstanding 
performance at the òOne Big Voiceó auditions.  
 

You were truly amazing role model representatives for Clarkson Primary. Sedriece , Emily your 
singing was outstanding and Remy your comparing was amazing.  
 

After a very tough competition it is with great pleasure that we congratulate Emily and Sedrice 
who were both selected as singing soloists in the ONE BIG VOICE. We ll done ! 
 

The One Big Voice Performance will be held on Friday evening the 18 th of August.  
 
 
 

 

Gemma Kennedy ð Teacher    
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Hi All 
 
Thanks you for your continued support of our program. We still have spaces available to please feel free to come down and have a 
look around. 
We provide before and after school care in the K2 building near the Kindy classes. We open at 7.00am and close at 6.00pm 
Monday to Friday. We provide a nutritious breakfast in the morning and fruit and a snack in the afternoons.  
For existing parents, please ensure all your contact details are up to date and correct. It is essential you add on all numbers where 
you can be reached in case of an emergency. Also please try to have at least 2 emergency contacts on your child’s enrolment 
form. 
 
Thanks 
Tania and Rachelle 
 

 

 

Parent Information  ɀ Before and After School Care 
OSHC program phone: 0478 100 318  
Coordinator: Tania  
Assistant: Rachelle  
OSHClub Head Office: 9261 3200 -All families must be enrolled to attend the program. Remember this is Free!! Please create an account online at 
www.oshclub.com.au. All bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the 
Coordinator direct at the program.  

Congratulations to our Honour Certificate Winners ς 30th June 2017  

ECE  1  Paige & Tamika   
ECE  2 Charlotte & Eshaan 
ECE  5 Giselle 
Room 1 Christian 
Room 2 Emilee & Charli 
Room 3  Scarlett & Xavier  
Room 5 Ethan & Jorja  
Room 7  
  

 

Room 8 Sharnae & Ewan 
Room 10 Lorena & Nathaniel  
Room 11 Tyrell & Shyanne  
Room 12 Zone & Annabelle 
Room 15 Jack & Greyson 
Room 16 Harlan & Chaniekah-Jayde 
Room 17 Hary & Alice 
Room 18 Jahzara 
Room 18  

Congratulations to our Honour Certificate Winners ς 28th July 2017  

ECE  1  Oliver     
ECE  2 Molly-Louise & Edward   
ECE  5 Jaxson & Hayley  
Room 1 Rushaun & Sebastian  
Room 2 Aleesha & Justice     
Room 5 Bailey  
Room 8  Elka Peirce 
Room 9 Jessica, Annika-Rose & Arama  

 

Room 9 Jessica, Annika-Rose & Arama 
Room 10 Ethan & Chasity    
Room 11 Natasha & Joshua   
Room 12 Blake & Jasmyn  
Room 15 Danilo & Connor  
Room 17 Jaylee  
Room 18 Max 

  

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/


   

  5 

 

 

 

 
The following are paid or not for profit advertisments. Clarkson PS in no way endorses any statements or claims made in these advertisments. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   Would $500 assist you with education costs?  
Would you like to build on your money management skills? 
Join Saver Plus and match your savings dollar for dollar, up to $500, for education costs including school   

uniforms and text books, laptops, sports equipment and music tuition. Gain some new skills too.  

To be eligible you must:  

¶ have a Centrelink Health Care or a Pensioner Concession Card AND 

¶ have some form of income from work, for example, you or your partner may have casual, part-time, full-time or seasonal employment. 

Call or SMS Meagan your local Saver Plus Coordinator at The Smith Family on 9338 4802 or 0438 518 603.        

Saver Plus is an initiative of Brotherhood of St Laurence and ANZ, delivered in partnership with Berry Street, The Benevolent Society and The Smith Family  
and other local community agencies. The program is funded by ANZ and the Australian Government, with ANZ providing matched savings for participants. 


